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Information about our next Rotary Meeting (usually held at Cambridge Bowling Club, 7.10 for 7.30 am): 

Wednesday 11 June 2025 
Activity:  Club Forum 

      On Duty:  Club Host:  Max Puddey                                            Set up/Pack up:  N/A   

Coming up soon 
Wednesday 18 June 2025 

 

Activity:  Club Forum 
Club Host: Max Puddey   
Set up/pack up:   

 
 

GENERAL NEWS ITEMS 
 

• Please register if you wish to join Scarborough 
Rotary’s Lift the Lid Walk on 22 June.  

• 4 members and partners will be travelling to 
Surabaya on 10 June. They will visit Karya 
Mulia School and attend the Rotary meeting. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   

 
 

 
 

 

NEWS ABOUT OUR CLUB MEETINGS, ROTARY GENERALLY, & OUR WORLD 
 
 Recently appointed CEO of the Town of Cambridge, Lisa Clack, spoke to members and guests about 
her experience, qualifications and time at the Town’s office. Her introduction to Local Government 
came in the East Pilbara where she was involved with formulating an appropriately culturally sensitive 
Aged Care policy for the Mardo people. She then moved to State Local Government where she was 
involved with Emergency Services. She helped draft a policy for the protection of School Leavers and 
solve the problems relating to drunkenness and sexual assault during “schoolies” week.  At the ToC, 
she emphasised that the elected officials set direction and make decisions while she and her staff 
advise the Councillors. It has been a challenge to keep up with State Government legislation and 
ensure that the right framework is established to meet Community expectations. With an increased 
Planning Team on board, the Floreat and Wembley Structure plans have been able to be put before 
the local communities and consultations with the various interest groups are ongoing. Ongoing 
planning is being undertaken to ensure that the Town’s Sporting needs are being met. There is a large 
capital works programme being undertaken - made larger by the bankruptcy of the Contractor at the 
Floreat SLSC. Despite this the Town’s Finances are healthy with diverse income streams in place.  
 

 
                                                                                                      
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

Birthdays/Wedding anniversaries:  None 
 
Rotary anniversaries:  None 

IF A MEMBER CAN’T ATTEND, OR WANTS TO BRING A VISITOR, PLEASE ADVISE LIBBY LARSEN BY EARLY MONDAY MORNING 

Either by telephone (0438 462 917) or email (libbylarsen@westnet.com.au).                Bulletin Editor: Roger Veary                                       
 

Engineers who work on robots every day are never lonely. Why? Because new 
friends are constantly being made. 
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